
Here we are quickly approaching the Christmas Season and with that comes the Christmas Benevolence            

Project. Many of you are already aware of how this project affects our community, but for those who are 

not familiar, here is a brief summary. 
 

Each year letters are sent to local elementary schools, requesting names of families that are in need               

of a “little extra help” at Christmas. Volunteers then  

contact the family they  are assigned to and set up a 

time to go shopping with them. This is when the real 

blessings begin, because we have the opportunity to 

not only meet “Christmas Wishes” but also have the  

opportunity to engage with the parents of these children 

and pray with them and for them all year long. 

Please, prayerfully consider volunteering this year.             

We would love for you to be included and to witness the 

many blessings that are received.  

If you have questions or would like additional information, please contact Terri Budow at 903-677-4018. 
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Christmas Benevolence Project  

• Provides low-income families from local schools with Christmas gifts. 

• Provides each family with Story Bible. 

• Provides each family with a Brookshire’s gift card. 
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